
 

Friday 4th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers of Ecclesall Primary School children, 
  

We are delighted to invite you to our "Open Classroom" at Ecclesall Primary School on 
Wednesday 9th July from 3.30pm-5.15pm. Please enter and leave school via the main school 
entrance as our private clubs will be using the outdoor areas and so the gates will be locked by 

3.25pm. 
 
You are welcome to come with your child and visit your child's present classroom and also please 
visit your child’s new classroom and say hello to their new teacher(s). This is an opportunity to 
look at their books and the work around the classroom. You are also welcome to walk around 

school and visit all the other year groups from Reception up to Y6. Last time we had children 
leading their parents around school and visiting other areas including the whole school library, 
the dining room and outside areas. 
  
Please be aware that our private Ecclesall Kids club will be in the dining room, hall, studio and 

gallery areas as you walk through. Please can I remind you not to use your mobile phones inside 
our school building. 
  
We hope you have an enjoyable time and look forward to seeing you. 
  

Kind regards 
  
Emma Hardy 
Head Teacher 
Ecclesall Primary School 

 

 


